
CLASSIFIED Cardassian UnionFirst Order Personnel Record

1. Front Line (2nd Klingon War)
Security Officer
Maklar
Galor-class

1.80 m/81 kgHeight/Weight

Tours of Duty

Military Brat

Advanced Tactical Command

Security Assignment

Early Life

Mil. Academy

Mandatory Serv.

2Presence3

ATTRIBUTES

0

Focus

Range

Vitality

31 (b. 34304.15)

Assignment Maklar
Galor-Class

Age

Cardassian/MaleSpecies/Gender

NPC

Security OfficerPositionDalin

Nerot, ArsName

Rank/Grade

Player

+1

3

Perception

Logic

Intellect

Psi2

Reaction

Dexterity

Coordination

+1 Willpower

Empathy+1 Strength

Fitness

BACKGROUND HISTORY



SKILLS (SPECIALIZATIONS)

2

Cardassian

Language(s)1

(3)(Card. Bureaucracy)

Administration 2

(Chemistry)

1

(2) (Card. Shuttlecraft)

Culture

(3) (Running)

(Climbing)

(2) (Programing)

Athletics

(2)

Shipboard Systems

Strategic OperationsLaw

(Tactical)

2

3

(3)

(4)

(Cardassian)

1

(Frontier)(3) (First Order Regs.)(3)

(2)

1World Knowledge

Weapon, Energy

(Cardassian Phaser)

2

(4)Engineering, Systems

(3)

(3) (Security Systems)

(Cardassia Prime)(2)History

(3) (3) (Pentath III)

1

(Dararek)

Unarmed Combat 2

Tactics, Starship

(4)

Security 2

(3) (Patrolling)

(Klingon Tactics)Computer

(Cardassian)

2

(First Order)

1

1

2

(3) Vehicle Operation

1

Personal Equipment

(Card. Tricorder)

1

(2)

(3)

Persuasion 1

(Oratory)(2)

Planetary Survival 1

Science, Physical

(4) (Mountain)

2

Dodge

(Security Systems)



ADVANTAGES

DISADVANTAGES

Spec. Enemy (Bajorans) -4

Rival (Nist, Daala) -1Arrogant -1

Rival (Dorr, Darc) -2

Famous Incident +2 High Pain Threshold +2Eidetic Memory +3

Spec. Enemy (Klingon) -5

Patron (Nerot, Pelor) +2 Promotion (Dalin) +3 Soc. Status (Ra’malek) +3



Courage

+12

-4

Born 15 April 2343 (Terran calender) on Pentath III.  Pelor, his father,
is an Operations Officer assigned to the First Order.  His mother,
Elati, is a bureaucrat with the Bureau of Identification.  An only
child, however, Ars developed a close (and competitive) relationship
with his cousin Dalla Nist during their advanced schooling on Cardassia
Prime.

As is customary at the age of six, Ars was assigned an Te’alakesh (Jek
Dorr) and began his education.  Ars was a capable, and dedicated,
student.  Upon completion of his studies his abilities earned him a
billet at the Ba’Marren Military Academy on Cardassia Prime.  While
attending Ba’Marren Ars developed a rather heated rivalry with Darc
Dorr, the youngest son of his Te’alakesh.

His ample performance at the Academy (and perhaps his father’s Vesala,
as well) earned his posting to the First Order.  Serving his mandatory
three years military service with the Order’s Fourth Battalion,
stationed on his birhtworld Pentath III (battalion headquarters) ever
watchful of the Klingon frontier.

Ars is currently in his first ten year tour, serving in the security
detail aboard the Maklar, commanded by Gul Malyn Ocett, where he saw
front line action during the Second Klingon War–fighting in the first
major battle of the war.

With changing personnel needs brought on by the war with the Federation,
Ars will be assigned to lead a security detachment from Maklar
temporarily assigned to Terok Nor.

Openness

Initiative

Discipline

Aggression+8

+10

+6

40Renown

3Resistance

2 NOTES

Skill

8Experience Pts

Vesala 46
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